
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
7/2/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 05398-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Wednesday, July 2, 2025 3:02 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket Nos. 20240026 & 20240172 
FW:TECO RATE HIKES 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket Nos. 20240026 & 20240172. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Wednesday, July 2, 2025 2:08 PM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: TECO RATE HIKES 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your 
office for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 

From: fisherdiann <fisherdiann@aol.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 7:24 PM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: TECO RATE HIKES 

Dear Gov DeSantis, 

First, let me say Thank you for being an awesome Governor! We appreciate all that you have done, and do for 
us. 

I am writing today to ask you to have someone review all the rate hikes of TECO power. My husband has had 
four strokes and I am the sole caretaker, property manager. I keep our home on minimal use of power. Only a 
light on in immediate room we are in. One TV, AC set at 76-77 and only down to 75 for sleeping. We used less 
kwh this year for June and this year our electric bill was $200 more for June, same period as last year, with less 
usage. It's getting ridiculous! Out June electric bill was $726.00! !! We are on Social security. I understand next 
two years TECO had approvals for more rate hikes. Does tgat mean in 2 years my monthly summer Electric will 
be $1K??? Please sir, we need help! ! People cannot afford the Property Insurance hikes, the Property Taxes 
and the utilities at this rate. 

We would greatly appreciate someone helping the average person with simple daily expenses. I think an audit 
for what we're being charged may be in order with respect to utilities! 

Please sir, I'm not alone in this matter. On our next door neighbor app there are many in my situation. We 
certainly need your help sir. 

God Bless you and your beautiful family - and Happy 4th! !! 

Thank you 
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Sincerely, 
Diann Fisher 

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S22 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone 

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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